
From: K Estes <drkellyestes@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 10:20 PM 
To: Carrie Schloss <cschloss@gmail.com> 
Cc: egottsegen@gmail.com; tsnbe@ameritech.net; grh2277@gmail.com; tweed.cara@gmail.com; 
tracyandella@yahoo.com; erbred1025@me.com; e.l.dunkel@gmail.com; kmaersch@gmail.com; audravz@gmail.com; 
Suzanne Moloney <suzannepmoloney@gmail.com>; matthew.hanculak@gmail.com; cstamco9@gmail.com; 
jenapril2@gmail.com; kylebidwell@gmail.com; sdschmidtke@gmail.com; wisekathy36@gmail.com; gwascak@gmail.com; 
Tmolnar3@yahoo.com; meagan1011@yahoo.com; ahamerstone@gmail.com; johnawahl@yahoo.com; 
brianrkaas@gmail.com; Hugo Hall <hugoshall@gmail.com>; willandemilygold@gmail.com; Lindsay Zyla 
<lindsaylzyla@gmail.com>; ldanosky@gmail.com; katiemariemooney@gmail.com; Dylan Shamakian 
<dshamakian@gmail.com>; marathrush@gmail.com; clyndall@gmail.com; oliviajane.ware@yahoo.com; 
napiette@gmail.com; Danielle Sabo <daniellensabo@gmail.com>; Ryan Macy <ryan.macy@gmail.com>; 
andy.powers@gmail.com; lauraflaiz@ymail.com; lespeconi@gmail.com; eliosharp@gmail.com; 
jacob@mtnroadcycles.com; Martyn H <mijn@hotmail.com>; Amanda Bencic <abencic122@gmail.com>; Home1 
<brmxm@roadrunner.com>; Rick Kelley <mplsrick@gmail.com>; SRV Mayor <Mayor@southrussell.com>; Elizabeth Gross 
<eliza.gross@gmail.com>; Mike Rizzo <srpdrizzo@gmail.com>; Bell, Christopher <CBell@southrussell.com>; Romanowski, 
Danielle <DRomanowski@southrussell.com>; Safe Routes Chagrin <saferouteschagrin@yahoo.com>; jckosa@gmail.com; 
wstonehomeinspection@gmail.com; bstone36012@gmail.com; johnabuda@gmail.com; joepianecki@hotmail.com; 
lisanovakantil@gmail.com; emmaleuszler@gmail.com; finkbradley@gmail.com; meg.lynch@outlook.com; 
valasem@aol.com; jcthie@outlook.com; esadovnic@gmail.com; mel11sam@yahoo.com; brookeroeper@yahoo.com; 
natalieagray@yahoo.com; Bell, Christopher <CBell@southrussell.com>; Romanowski, Danielle 
<DRomanowski@southrussell.com> 
Subject: Meeting minutes: February 28th 8:30am - Committee for Safe Bicycle and Pedestrian Transport Mtg 
  
THE FOLLOWING IS BEING SENT FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY.  THIS IS NOT TO BE 
DISCUSSED OUTSIDE OF A PROPERLY NOTICED PUBLIC MEETING 

All- 
I am listing meeting minutes here to avoid Google docs, which I heard from many was not accessible. 
  
Date 2/28/25 
Attendees: Carrie Schloss, Kelly Estes 
  
survey results reviewed, comments - opposition themes and community concerns reviewed in the 
following format: Concern - rebuttal 

1. Bell was Already widened - this makes less safe (can cite people for bikes data), cars driving 
faster, less peripheral vision, we are looking at off the road path 

2. Tax increase/financial - using funding 
3. Rural feel - preserve the natural landscape, not sidewalks 

  
Agenda for March 11 engineer meeting 

1. Carrie working on ppt with survey results, public comments, highlight concerns, include proposal 
2. Our proposal: first segment to connect from gurney through SR park 
3. Engineer thoughts 
4. Public comment- verbal and written on note cards if needed 

  
-we may check in with key stakeholders regarding meeting cadence 
-currently next committee meeting planned Friday, March 28 8:30am at SR village hall 
-reminder public forum with engineer is March 11 7-8pm at SR village hall 
 
 Kelly 


